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Welcome Home PV2 Alexander Townsend

Dexter, Missouri - It's not every day that you have an
opportunity to tell someone thank you for your service.  If you get a chance to speak
to this young man, please don't miss the opportunity to say thank you for your
bravery, thank you for serving, and thank you for being a local hero.  It takes a
tremendous amount of courage to enlist and serve our great nation.

PV2 Alexander Townsend enlisted in the Missouri National Guard in March 2020 just
as COVID-19 pandemic hit the United States.  He completed his Basic Training and
has now returned home for his senior year at Dexter High School.

He is currently on the Bearcat football and competes in wrestling and track.  He is a
member of FBLA (Future Business Leaders of America) and upon graduation in May
2021 will attend Advanced Individual Training before leaving for college.

He is the son of Julana Jameson

His parents would like to welcome home PV2 Townsend.  "We are proud of you and
can't wait to see what your future holds."
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